
1962 Freeman Avenue  Telephone: 562-597-1055 
Signal Hill, California 90755  Facsimile: 562-597-1070 

 
 
 
 
May 12, 2015 
 
Paul Cho, PG 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board  
Site Cleanup Unit III 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
 
Re:  Request for Time Extension for to Submit Report 
 Further Evaluation of Well GMW-62 LNAPL 
 Defense Fuel Support Point Norwalk 
 15306 Boulevard, Norwalk, California 
 (SCP NO. 0286A, SITE ID NO. 16638) 

Dear Mr. Cho,  

The RWQCB conditionally approved on March 16, 2015 the further investigation of GMW-62 
LNAPL outlined in a Revised Work Plan for Further Evaluation of GMW-62 LNAPL Plume 
(GMW-62 Workplan; SGI, December 15, 2014). The investigation proposed in the GMW-62 
work plan includes the installation of three monitoring wells with detailed soil coring and NAPL 
transmissivity testing.   

Due to the increased level of testing of the cores and the time and expense required to 
complete the required NAPL evaluation, SGI has requested additional funds from Defense 
Logistics Agency-Energy (DLA Energy).  The normal contracting award timelines are likely to 
result in a delay in the submittal of the report, and therefore, on behalf of DLA Energy, we are 
requesting a three-month extension for the submittal of the report of findings. The revised 
submittal date is proposed to be September 30, 2015. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this extension request, please call me at 
(562) 597-1055. 
 

Sincerely, 

The Source Group, Inc. 
 

 
 
Neil F. Irish, P.G. 5484 
Principal Geologist 
 
Cc:  Nicholas Carros, DLA Energy 
 File: DFSP Norwalk – GMW-62 Investigation 


